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Ted Neild Participates in Interview  
with The Wall Street Journal 

CHICAGO – February 1, 2018 – Gresham enjoys keeping a low profile, so it was 
a departure for Ted Neild, our president and chief investment officer, to participate 
in a conversation with the chief investment officers of two other financial advisory 
firms for an article published in The Wall Street Journal this past December titled 
Where to Put Your Money in the Next Year.  

The three of them addressed questions posed by Daisy Maxey of The Wall Street 
Journal on topics ranging from their expectations for markets in 2018, to how much 
investors should allocate to non-U.S. investments, to their views on bitcoin and 
cryptocurrencies.  You can read this short article at 
http://webreprints.djreprints.com/4271980719382.html 


